Dear Future Sixth Grade Students and Parents,

Welcome to sixth grade! Here's hoping that you are having a great summer and are excited to begin a fun filled year of learning.

Your sixth grade teachers are planning lots of interesting areas of study for you to explore. The opportunities for growth and learning are endless. With your effort, we will have a wonderful year of discovery together.

Just as any professional needs specific tools to help carry out his/her job, so do you. Listed below are the tools needed to fulfill your responsibilities as a student. Please have each of these items by the first week of school and replenish as needed throughout the year.



Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation and return to school ready to have fun as part of the sixth grade. We are looking forward to meeting you on August 29, 2018.

The Sixth Grade Teachers

Team daVinci

Mrs. Erdody Mrs. McCarroll Mrs. Whigham

Team Edison

Mrs. Doherty Ms. Julian

Team Newton

Ms. Barry Mrs. Danhof Ms. Herron

Tools Needed for Each Team

Team daVinci

2 stretchy book covers –
 JUMBO size

Team Edison

- 1 stretchy book cover –
 JUMBO size
- Binder filler paper
- Skinny white board markers

Team Newton

- 1 stretchy book cover –
 JUMBO size
- Binder filler paper

Other Tools Needed by All Students

- 4 1" binders w/
 hard cover and pockets
 (Please no zippered binders)
- zippered pencil pouch
- pencils and erasers
- 1 box colored pencils
- blue, black, red pens
- hand pencil sharpener
- highlighter
- sticky notes

Optional Supplies

- Box of tissues for the homeroom
- Clorox wipes for the homeroom
- Magnets for your locker

UNIFIED ARTS SUPPLIES

Chorus Students

• 1" binder

Band Students

- 1" black or navy binder
- Tradition of Excellence Method Book
 - for your instrument

General Music Students

pocket folder

World Language

- folder
- 1 subject notebook



Language